
 
 

 
 

  
From: Andrea Barber Goebel <sdaviation@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:33 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Wind Farms in South Dakota 
  
Please see the attached letter from the South Dakota Aviation Association Board of Directors. 
  
Thank you, 
Andrea 
 

Andrea Barber Goebel 
Executive Director,South Dakota Aviation Association 
Coordinator, Tri-State Aerial Applicators Convention 
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